
Dear Families,

We are delighted to announce that preparations for our annual ‘Easter Bingo’

are underway. This is always an amazing, fun filled event that brings families

and staff together. This year’s Easter Bingo will be held on Friday 22
nd
March.

There will be two opportunities to participate in this fun event:

3.30pm to 4.45pm (150 tickets available)

or

5.30pm to 6.45pm (150 tickets available)

In 2023 both sessions were a sell out! Tickets will be sold on a first come

first served basis. Entrance tickets for the Easter Bingo will go on sale at 3pm

on Monday 11
th
March on the Infant Playground. Admission Ticket prices are

£2.50 for adults and £1.50 for children. Bingo cards will be sold separately

on the night for £2 a strip. There will also be Easter raffles, colouring

competitions, guess the name of the Easter Bunny and refreshments! Prizes on

the night will be Chocolate Hampers.

Friday 8th March is a non-uniform day. In return, we ask all families to donate

an Easter egg or an Easter surprise that we can use in our Easter hampers. If

you are unable to attend our bingo we will have a school Easter raffle so that all

children have the opportunity to win an Easter surprise in our whole school

Easter Assembly on Thursday 28
th
March. Tickets for the Easter raffle will go

on sale in both the Infant and Junior departments on Wednesday 13th March.

Many thanks

Mr McDonald Mr Kirby Miss Duffy 
Headteacher Deputy Headteacher Deputy Headteacher 


